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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Nermana Pehlic in Phoenix

News

6.08.21


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Nermana Pehlic has joined the firm as an associate in the

Phoenix office.

Nermana will advise and defend employers in a wide range of complex issues arising out of federal

and state employment laws. She will also help employers of all sizes prevent workplace disputes by

advising them on regulatory compliance, employee training, handbooks, and policy creation.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Nermana was at a law firm where she exclusively practiced in the

area of family law, and prior to that, she was an associate at a large Mesa, Arizona law firm.

She earned her J.D. from Arizona State University’s Sandra Day O’Connor College of Law, where she

was named a William H. Pedrick Scholar in recognition of her academic excellence. Before

attending law school, Nermana earned her B.A. in Political Science, magna cum laude, from Arizona

State University.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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